
 

 

 

From: Kristin Bialobok <bialobok@ohsu.edu> 
Date: November 2, 2012, 4:17:30 PM PDT 
To: Sophia Bornstein <bornstei@ohsu.edu> 
Cc: Katherine Emmett <emmettk@ohsu.edu>, Caitlin Wilson <wilsocai@ohsu.edu> 
Subject: FY13 Knight Cancer Research Development Award 

Dear Dr. Bornstein- 
  
Congratulations!  Your proposal entitled “Functional Significance of Tumor-initiating Cells in Recurrent 
Head and Neck Squamous Cell Carcinoma” has been selected for receipt of the Cathy and Jim Rudd 
Career Development Award for Cancer Research.  A total of $10,000 will be made available to you over 
the project period of December 1, 2012 through November 30, 2013. I have included some feedback 
below from the committee reviewers that you may find helpful as you moving forward. 
  
The Knight Grants Development Manager, Katherine Emmett, will be contacting you to complete all 
necessary information in order to set up your account. Additionally, a representative from our 
Development Office will be in touch with you to coordinate any necessary communication with our 
generous donors. We look forward to hearing updates regarding the progress toward your goals.   
  
All the best! Kristin 
  
  
KRISTIN BIALOBOK, MSN RN CCRC CCRA | Associate Director of Administration 
Oregon Health & Science University Knight Cancer Institute 
3181 SW Sam Jackson Park Road, CR145 | Portland OR 97239 
503.494.6343 | fax 503.494.7086 | bialobok@ohsu.edu  
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